
Parsons, Susan 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Craig Rogers <craig.rogers1@gmail.com> 
Thursday, November 06, 2014 9:04 AM 
Parsons, Susan 
Re: Speaking before City Council. .. 

Hi Susan, I will take the Jan.7 date and subject will be "Street Fee". Thank you ... Craig Rogers 

On Thu, Nov 6, 2014 at 8:48 AM, Parsons, Susan <Susan.Parsons@portlandoregon.gov> wrote: 

Hello Craig, 

The next opening is Dec 31 (New Year's Eve). After that, we're on to 2015-alf Wednesdays are open. Jan 7 would be 
the first one. 

Susan Parsons 

Assistant Council Clerk 

City of Portland 

susan .parsons@portlandoregon.gov 

503.823.4085 

From: Craig Rogers [mailto:craig.rogersl@gmail.com) 
Sent: Wednesday, November 05, 2014 2:17 PM 
To: Parsons, Susan 
Subject: Speaking before City Council ... 

Hi Sue, May I ask you when the next opening is that I may address Council. Thank you .. Craig Rogers 
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Filed 

Request of Craig Rogers to address Council regarding Street Fee 
(Communication) 

JAN 07 2015 

LACeD ON FILE 

COMMISSIONERS VOTED 
JA1 I 0 ~ 2015 AS FOLLOWS: 

--------

MARY HULL CABALLERO YEAS 

1. Fritz 

2. Fish 

3. Saltzman 

4. Novick 

Hales 

NAYS 




